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24" April 2018

Dear Parent/Carers,
Oswald Road International Fair

This year instead of the PTA Summer Fair the school and PTA are working closely together to put on Oswald
Road’s first ever International Fair! The event will take place on Saturday 30™" June from 11.00am-2.00pm
and we want to get as many people involved in the festivities as possible.

So if you or your child have got a skill you'd like to showcase, please let us know! We're looking for people
that can help us with things like:

Performances (eg. dances, songs, musical instruments)

Workshops (eg. international crafts, chapatti making)

Stalls (eg. henna tattoos, name writing in another language/script)

Donate a dish to our World Café (eg. sweet and savoury bakes, or dishes that can be eaten cold as
the ovens in the school kitchen will already be in use)

e Enter a cake into the traditional Bake Off

e General volunteers to help on the day

e Donate a raffle prize for the Grand Raffle

There will also be loads of other exciting stuff you'd usually expect from the Summer Fair, like face-painting
and giant inflatables. We look forward to celebrating the amazing diversity of our school at what should be a
fantastic family event!

Kind regards,

Ellie Linton
Communications & Marketing Manager

Oswald Road International Fair

Child’'s Name: Class:

I would like to volunteer to help out at the International Fair (please give further details below):

Name (Parent/Carer):
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Inspiration & Success




